
Church Announcements for 

Sabbath, January 27th, 2024 

 

Please remember to continue praying for all our sick members and those who 

are mourning the loss of loved ones.  Please make a genuine effort to visit and 

give a word of support and encouragement when possible.  

  

Tune in to VON Radio every Sunday at 6 p.m. for the very best in Seventh-

day Adventist programming, covering areas in Health, Social Issues, Family 

Life, and Bible Truths. Don’t miss it. You’ll be truly blessed! 

  

The Believe His Prophets Bible reading for today is Isaiah chapter 65. 

  

 

All notices are to be read on Sabbath 

 

 

The South Leeward Conference will be conducting a treasure’s workshop on 

February 4th, 2024 via Zoom. The Zoom credentials are as follows; Meeting 

I.D-895 0313 902 327 Passcode: 544208 

 

Gingerland’s notices 

 

1. Are you ready for a night of fun, fellowship and competitive games? Then 

you are invited to our AY Games Night this evening at 7:00 pm here at the 

church. Bring your games and snacks so we can fellowship and have a 

grand time together. 

 

2. If you would like to join the notices WhatsApp group, send a 

WhatsApp to 7672791 with your name. 

 

3. AY is back! Join us at the Gingerland SDA Church on February 3rd for our 

first AY session: Locked In! Come on out to find out what we will be 

locked into. 

 



Brownhill’s notices 

 

1. A Sabbath school council meeting is scheduled for Sunday, January 28th 

at 7pm, via zoom. The zoom link will follow shortly. 

 

2. Brown Hill’s prayer and fasting is scheduled for Sabbath February 3rd, 

2024.  

 

Charlestown’s notices 

 

1. Galentines turns 3! Galentines Day 2024 will be an HCH formal event and 

all women,18 years and older, are invited to be a part of this amazing 

event on February 17th, 2024 at the Anglican Church Hall. Dress formally 

and make sure that your hat, clutch, and heels (HCH) are popping! The 

Help Me Fit Into My Dress exercise program continues on Mondays at 

5:15 pm at the Charlestown church grounds. 

 

 

Beulah’s notices 

 

1. There will be an important business meeting on Wednesday, January 

31st at 7 pm at the Beulah SDA church. All members are invited.  

 

2. The Beulah congregation will be hosting an open-air service on Sunday, 

February 4th at Shaws Road beginning 4:30pm. All are invited.  

 

3. District Two will be hosting another exciting catamaran excursion on 

February 25th, 2024. The cost is $100 for adults (16 years and older) and 

$60 for children. The vessel has a limited capacity so we will operate on 

a first come, first-serve basis. Sign up with Glyniss Daniel or Marva Frith 

and let’s set sail. 

 

These are all by way of announcements. 

Do continue to enjoy a Holy Spirit-filled Sabbath  


